
TODAY	 	 Sunday	28th	July		 	
11.00am	 	 All-Age	Worship	with	Colin	&	Nicola	
5.00pm	 	 Go	forth	in	Worship		with	Colin	&	Nicola		

followed	by	a	BBQ	for	everyone	–	Colin’s	cooking!!	

Monday	29th	July		 	
7.30pm	 	 CAMEO	Summer	BBQ!	

Wednesday	31st	July	 	 	 	
3.30,	5.30	&	7.30pm	 Slimming	World	

Thursday	1st	August	 	
10.30am	 		 “Meet	&	Greet”	
12.30pm	 	 Lunch	Club	

Friday	2nd	August	 	 	
7.30,	9.30	&	11.30am		 Slimming	World	

Saturday	3rd	August	
10.00am-12.00pm	 Coffee	Morning	with	Colin	&	Nicola	

Sunday	4th	August		
10.30am	 	 Tea,	Coffee	&	Cake	Fellowship	with	Kay	Willetts		
11.00am	 	 All-Age	Worship	with	Nicola	

SUMMER	PROGRAMME	BULLETIN:			
Now	that	the	kids	have	broken	up	for	the	summer	holidays,	so	we	scale	back	
our	programme	for	the	next	few	weeks.		

• On	 Sundays	 4th,	 11th,	 18th	&	 25th	 August	we	worship	 only	 at	 11am	
preceded	by	tea,	coffee	&	cakes	

• During	 August,	 there	 are	 no	 children’s	 activities	 except	 the	 special	
event	on	Wednesday	28th	August	–	see	inside	

• Bible	Cell	Groups	will	resume	in	September	
• Meet	&	Greet	&	Lunch	Club	continues	throughout	the	summer	
• Musical	practices	&	Friendship	Club	will	resume	in	September	
• Coffee	Morning	continues	except	for	the	Bank	Holiday	weekend.	

FUNDRAISING	BULLETIN:			
Thank	you	to	everyone	who	supported	yesterday’s	Cream	Tea	
at	the	home	of	Mark	and	Debbie	Hatcliffe	for	the	Ukraine	2020	
Mission	of	Hope.	It	raised	an	amazing	£328.50	–	great	support!	

	

	
	
	
	
	

	
Majors	Colin	&	Nicola	Hylton-Jones		
Children’s	&	Family	Worker	Karen	Read	
21	Broad	Street,	Staple	Hill	BS16	5LN	
Hall	Telephone:	0117	9569733	
Corps	Officers:	0117	9565232	
Corps	Website:	www.staplehillsa.uk	

	
	

The	Weekly	Bulletin	for	Sunday	28th	July	2019	
	

No	matter	how	old	or	young	you	are,	what	would	you	say	has	been	the	most	
amazing	thing	you	have	witnessed	in	your	life	time?	It	could	be	rebuilding	
after	WW2,	the	establishment	of	the	NHS,	the	Beatles,	England	winning	the	
World	 Cup	 in	 1966,	 the	 development	 of	 the	motor	 car,	 colour	 television,	
mobile	phones,	the	computer,	micro-surgery	…..	the	possibilities	are	endless	
and	very	personal	with	no	right	or	wrong	answer.	
	

For	me,	it	would	have	to	be	the	Apollo	11	mission	to	
land	man	 on	 the	moon.	 I	was	 10	 years	 old	when	 it	
happened	&	we	as	a	family	watched	it	on	TV.	I	have	
been	glued	to	the	TV	over	the	last	week	or	so	watching	
all	 the	 documentaries	 and	 original	 TV	 footage	 and	

have	been	reminded	
what	 an	 amazing	
feat	 it	was	 to	 launch	3	men	on	 top	 of	 the	
worlds	 biggest	 rocket,	 catapult	 them	
towards	 the	moon,	 land	2	 of	 them	on	 the	
moon,	 re-launch	&	meet	 together	 in	 lunar	
orbit	 with	 only	 one	 attempt,	 then	 hurtle	

back	towards	earth	and	land	in	the	sea.	It	was	an	event	embraced	&	owned	
by	the	whole	world.	For	weeks	&	months,	the	3	astronauts	toured	the	world.	
	

Words	 like	 amazing	 &	 incredible	 are	 over-used	 today	 to	 describe	 very	
ordinary	events.	However,	this	was	amazing	&	incredible	and	has	not	been	
surpassed.	Even	sadder	is	that	it	has	not	been	built	on	or	developed.	
	

What	God	has	done	for	us	is	truly	amazing	&	incredible.	But	I	do	believe	God	
expects	us	to	do	more	than	just	accept	the	event	–	He	has	great	plans	for	us!	
	

Marc	Willetts.	Corps	Sergeant	Major	(07808	730706)	marckay83@gmail.com	



FELLOWSHIP	BULLETIN:		staplehillprayers@gmail.com	
The	flowers	today	are	shared	with	us	by	Joyce	Lear	in	memory	of	Ray.	
	

If	you	can	help	remove	unwanted	clutter	to	the	tip,	clean	&	prepare	the	old	
quarters	ready	for	sale,	please	add	your	name	to	the	list	in	the	foyer.	
	

Those	at	various	Summer	Camps:	Carys,	Senan,	Jeovany,	Joseph,	Thomas,	
Harry,	Jessica,	Emily,	Dylon,	Noah,	Isobella,	Gracey,	Tash,	Phil,	Karen	&	Joe	
	

	“Wish	 you	were	here”	 are	people	we	miss	 seeing	 each	week.	Remember	
them	in	your	prayers:	Irene	Ackerman,	Rita	Adams,	Molly	Angle,	Ruth	Barber,	
Wesley	Challenger,	Chris	Claridge,	Brenda	Driscoll,	Margaret	Hatton,	Brenda	
Hussey,	David	Jones,	Gwen	Lear,	 Joyce	Lear,	Hazel	Leonard,	Shirley	Nokes,	
Sally	Partington,	Valerie	&	Peter	Scott,	Francis	&	Ruth	Shepherd,	John	&	Olive	
Shepherd	and	others	you	wish	could	worship	with	as	well.	
	

BIG	COLLECTION	CAR	BOOT	SALE	BULLETIN:	
We’ll	be	making	our		annual	
visit	 to	 the	Whitchurch	Car	
Boot	 Sale	 on	 Saturday	 10th	
August.	If	you	have	anything	
for	us	to	sell	or	would	like	to	
join	us,	 speak	 to	Marc,	Kay,	

Mark	or	Michelle.	We	can	come	and	collect	……	so	long	as	I	remember!	
 

PAGE	PARK	PRAISE	BULLETIN:	Sunday	11th	August	3.30pm	
Whilst	we	know	it’s	during	holiday	time	and	many	of	our	fellowship	will	be	
away	including	Colin	&	Nicola,	it	is	too	good	an	outreach	opportunity	not	to	
take	advantage	of.	We	still	hope	that	the	Band	will	play	in	the	Bandstand	from	
3pm	and	that	we	will	be	able	to	provide	children’s	activities.	But	at	the	very	
least	we	will	lead	a	“Songs	of	Thankful	Praise”	at	3.30pm.	More	than	any	other	
month,	if	you	are	available	&	able,	please	join	in	and	help	in	any	way	you	can:	
2.00pm:	Load	at	the	Hall	 	 2.30pm:	Set	up	at	Page	Park	
3.00pm:	Band	in	the	Bandstand	 3.30pm:	Page	Park	Praise	
4.15pm:	Pack	up		 	 	 4.30pm:	Unload	and	put	away	at	the	Hall	
 

SUMMER	ACTIVITIES	BULLETIN: 
Sunday	1st	September	Cafe	One	at	5pm	'Tales	from	the	Summer'	
This	is	a	chance	to	catch	up	with	everyone	after	the	summer,	to	hear	from	our	
young	people	what	they	have	done	at	various	Salvation	Army	Summer	Camps	
and	 an	 opportunity	 for	 all	 of	 us	 to	 share	 with	 others	 about	 our	 summer	
experiences.		Come	prepared	to	share	stories	&	photos.	And	bring	cake!	

DIARY	FOR	THE	REMAINDER	OF	2019	BULLETIN:	
Wednesday	4th	September:	United	Cell	Group	at	the	Hall		
Sunday	8th	September:	 Page	Park	Praise	
Saturday	14th	September:	 Harvest	Supper		
Sunday	15th	September:	 Harvest	Festival		
Monday	23rd	September:		 Mission	Council	
Sunday	29th	September:	 Bristol	Young	People	Make	Music		
(Young	people	from	across	Bristol	join	together	for	a	Festival	of	Music	at	5pm)	
Saturday	5th	October:	 Band	Concert	
Sunday	6th	October:	 	 Divisional	Area	Praise	meeting	at	Staple	Hill	
Sunday	13th	October:		 2nd	Sunday	Special	with	Renewal	Choir	
Monday	14th	-	Friday	18th	October	is	Mission	Week	
Monday	4th	November:		 Mission	Council		
Sunday	10th	November:		 Remembrance	Sunday	
Sunday	1st	December:		 Toy	Service	and	Family	Crafts	event	
Saturday	7th	December:		 Christmas	on	the	Hill	
Sunday	8th	December:		 Light	up	a	Life	
Friday	13th	December:		 Christmas	with	the	Salvation	Army	
Sunday	15th	December:		 Family	Carol	Service	
Sunday	22nd	December:		 Carol	Service	
 
 

CHILDREN’S	AND		
FAMILY	BULLETIN:	
“Building	 on	 rocks	 and	 sand"	 -	
the	 wise	 &	 foolish	 man.	 This	
Activity	Morning	will	allow	us	to	
keep	 in	 touch	 with	 our	 families	
over	the	summer	break,	talk	a	bit	
more	 about	 God	 with	 them,	
encourage	 them	 to	 access	 other	
activities	we	do	and	 it	may	even	
attract	 new	 families.	
Parents/carers	 will	 to	 stay	 with	
their	 children	 for	 the	 session.	 If	
you	are	able	to	help	either	in	the	
preparation	or	setting	up	the	hall	
the	day	before	then	that	would	be	
great.	 Please	 pray	 for	 all	 those	
who	may	attend.	


